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1st December 2023 

Dear Parents and families,  

 

Christmas Dates 

School already has a Christmassy feel this morning with the arrival of two elves Jingle and Sparkle!  The 

children are rehearsing some very special songs, scripts and actions to share with you in the next few 

weeks.  These dates were sent out much earlier in the term but just a reminder of what is happening and when: 

 

This evening there is a Parish Council community Christmas celebration from 6pm until 8pm in Barbour 

Square.  Mrs Williams (Year 2 teacher and Music Lead) will be there to support the children with their singing 

as the Christmas lights in Tattenhall are switched on.  Thank you to Mrs Williams in advance and the children 

for their enthusiasm for our Christmas songs! 

 

5.12.2023 – Nursery and EYFS Nativity at 2:00pm school hall 

6.12.2023 – Nursery and EYFS Nativity at 2:00pm school hall 

7.12.2023 - Year 1 and 2 Christmas play at 2:00pm school hall 

8.12.2023 - Year 1 and 2 Christmas play at 2:00pm school hall 

13.12.2023 - Year 3 and 4 Christmas play at 1:30pm school hall 

14.12.2023 - Year 3 and 4 Christmas play at 6:00pm school hall 

15.12.2023 – Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumpers (donation of £1 to Save the Children) 

19.12.2023 - Year 5 and 6 Christmas Service at 2:00pm and 6:00pm in St Alban’s Church  

19.12.2023 – Nursery, EYFS, Years 1 and 2 Christmas parties  - party clothes  

21.12.2023 - Christmas parties for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 – party clothes 

 

School closes at the usual time on Thursday 21st December and re-opens on Monday 8th January 2024.     

 

Parental Survey  

A parental survey was sent home in book bags on Wednesday and I’d be very grateful if you could return these 

by Monday to enable me to analyse them and share the outcomes with you and Mrs Bolton ahead of January. 

 

Staffing 

Mrs Hart, one of our wonderful teaching assistants who works in a number of classes across school is leaving 

us next Friday to take up a permanent position in another local school.  Mrs Hart will be much missed, 

especially by the children in Miss Foreman’s class.   

 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday, 

Warm regards 

 

Miss M Fairweather 

 

Interim Headteacher Autumn Term 2023 
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